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Dear Praying Friends,

April 13 is Khmer New Year! 5o, if you know any Khmer people, remember to wish
them a happy new year! New Year arrives at about the hottest time of the year in

Cambodia at the end of the dry season. lt is a bit early to be getting much rain there,
but due to poor drainage, there has already been some flooding in parts of the capital

city Phnom Penh. We are thankful that our church is not located in one of these areas.

Thank you for your continued support ofthe ministry to Cambodia. During the time
we are here on furlough, Gori's Worci is stiil being preached in Phnom Fenh anci is

working to change hearts there. We received word last month that Srey Yech, a

teenage girl whom we have known and taught for at least eight years, has now
trusted Jesus to save her. Praise the Lord that God is using Cambodians to lead others

to Him! Srey Yech lives in a tough family situation, as you may remember from a

previous letter. Please pray for her. Her father made a profession of faith almost two
years ago, but he still has a drinking problem. Her mother Saran though has been

saved, and is growing in the Lord. She has been a good influence on Srey Yech. Pray

that Srey Yech's two younger sisters Srey Ya and Srey Yon will continue coming to
church,will understand their need ofa Savior, and be saved. Please also pray for a

girl named Bo-tee who has been coming to church for a couple of years now. Her

father is a friend of Sara's father. Bo-tee is trying to get her father to come to church
and learn about God too.

We were planning to be back in Cambodia now, but we have not visited some

supporting churches who wanted to see us. Lord willing we will be returning to
Cambodia when we finish reporting to those churches. ln February and March we

were in Ohio, Tennessee, and Virginia. We still have meetings scheduled in Michigan,

Maine, Pennsylvania, and North Carolina. Please remember us in your prayers as we
travel.

Today is Jessica's 5th birthday! We had such a fun time celebrating with herl God has

been good to Sara and me in giving us three wonderfulchildren, and always faithfully
providing all that our family needs. Thank you again for your generous support and for
your prayers for us and for the people of Cambodia.

Love in Ch rist,

- J.
ii - la.t, 2/ nut'\


